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Vere Global Weekly Commentary - 29 April 2019    

Food For Thought: 

 As you can see from the chart below, the current bull market has done very well, even 
better than the last 2 bubbles. So why has this bull market lasted longer and gone up 
higher than the past bubbles? The answer: a very aggressive Federal Reserve adding 
stimulus to the economy for 10 years.  
 
 The next question might be, "what caused the last 2 bubbles to pop?" The answer: an 
aggressive Federal Reserve trying to slow the economy. The last question you might ask 
is, "have they learned their lesson from the last 2 times they raised rates?" The answer: 
hopefully! The Federal Reserve meeting this week will help us to know if they learned 
their lesson or not.  
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